
 
 

 

Dear Valued Tenants, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. 

 

Please be advised that the Tenants Portal will undergo a scheduled system 

maintenance on April 2, 2025, from 10:00 PM to 12:00 MN. During this period, 

access to the portal will be temporarily unavailable. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. Should you have any 

concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out via  

RMalls.TenantsPortal@robinsonsland.com 

 

Best regards, 

 

Robinsons Malls Team 


